"Minutes" of Unit 206 Meeting Jan. 11, 2022

Attending: Iris Abelson, Richard Spangler, Margie Moses, Doug Cart, Leigh Broadway, John Felker, John Friedl (remotely), Jan Alexander,

A motion was made and seconded to unanimously approve the December 2021 Minutes.

- An election of 2022 Officers was held and the following were unanimously elected. Iris Abelson, President Richard Spangler, First Vice President Doug Cart, Second Vice President Myra Tatum, Treasurer Margie Moses, Secretary
- 2. John Felker reported that the Bridge Mates will be cleaned within the next 2 weeks.
- 3. Myra Tatum will work with Buddy Landis to transition the checkbook and accounting records to her within the next few weeks.
- 4. Discussion was had concerning updating our current Club website. Tyler Smith will be contacted for his recommendations to be presented to the Board in February.